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Practice Note: Temporary closure of the court house at Wonthaggi 

 
 
Renovations to the court house at Wonthaggi to create disability access are scheduled for the 
period 19 February to 29 March 2018. 
 
Owing to this, it is necessary to close the court house for all work, judicial and administrative, 
for this period. The purpose of this note is to advise of the closure and the transfer of all 
services to the court house at Korumburra. 
 

1. Until further notice, from 19 February 2018, the court house at Wonthaggi will be 
closed. 
 

2. From that date, all of the judicial and administrative services conducted at Wonthaggi 
will be conducted at the court house at Korumburra. 

 
 
 
Peter Lauritsen 
Chief Magistrate 
 
Date: 15 February 2018  
 


